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20/02/2019  20:46:132019/0532/P COMMNT Jaime Gornsztejn I strongly oppose this application.  Firstly, the movement of trucks will disturb the area, which will be 

aggravated by the movement of trucks related to 100 Avenue Road.

Secondly, I am very concerned about the impact of the basement excavation on my house, which has suffered 

cracks lately.
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